
This morning we had about 35 people in attendance for the Book of Golden Deeds award.  The Book of 
Golden Deeds is the longest running Exchange project, having been started in 1919.  The Book of Golden 
Deeds awards a person or persons in the community that exemplifies the meaning of volunteering, 
having spent their lives bettering the lives of those less fortunate than ourselves.  Recipients this year 
are Mo and Lonnie Quest, nominated by Amber Parish.  See the attached for the reasons why they are 
the Book of Golden Deeds recipients this year.   
  
Bruce will have scheduling up for the fair BINGO beer pouring on the website shortly. 
  
Report on the Brews & BBQ event this past Saturday by Bruce: 
Overall, I'm very happy with how the event went, especially given the COVID-19 concerns.  We had a 
few no-shows, but others stepped up and worked additional or longer shifts and others just showed up 
to help.  All booths were consistently manned as a result. 
NO-SHOWS for this event were as follows: 
Adam Harris 
Al Jones 
Chris Kosine  
Jim Reno 
Paul Grosz 
Ron Nissan 
Ronda Vukasin 
Troy Wilson 
  
Remember, once an event is on the website, it is the MEMBER'S RESPONSIBILITY to log in and mark 
unavailable if they cannot work.  If you are scheduled because you did not mark that you are 
unavailable, it is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to find a sub. 
Members with 3 no shows in a year will be TERMINATED from the club. 
  
Save the date - BEC will be partnering with Liberty and Vine this year for the litter pickup on Sunday, 
August 9, 8-10 a.m.  Meet in Liberty and Vine's parking lot - 2019 Montana Ave.  Everyone will then 
spread out and cover the area from Montana Ave to METRA and up Airport Road to the rims.  There will 
be treats after. 
  
NO BREAKFAST NEXT FRIDAY, 7/31.  The annual Bejot Golf Tournament will be taking place at Pryor 
Creek Golf Course.  Today is the last day to either sign up or cancel for golfing.  Cost is $55 per golfer, 
includes the round, cart, and box lunch after.  Steve says there will also be water and other drinks 
available. 
  
Lisa says there has been about $4000 in ticket sales turned in so far.  With only over a month left to sell, 
if you are in need of tickets contact Lisa Jensen or stop in at B&B Tire and get a book or 4 from Wiley 
Taylor. 
  
The outreach committee met last night.  Starting August 7, there will be a box at our breakfast meetings 
for school supplies to be donated.  This will continue through September 17.  The outreach committee is 
also working out details to sponsor the backpack program.  Stay turned for more information. 
  
Until next week... Rocket 
 


